Walnut Township Public Hearing — Budget 2018

June 15, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM. Trustees William Yates, Doug Leith and Terry
Horn were present.

The sole purpose of this meeting is to review the proposed budget for Walnut Township for
2018.

There will be no decision or vote on the part of the Trustees during the Public Hearing.

There was a discussion regarding the funds that are being budgeted for roads for 2018,
which is $150,000. There is an additional $35,000 that is being carried from 2017 to 2018
for Engineering Fees for the Neighborhood Revitalization Grant. Also, Issue Il funds were
approved for Cherry Valley Phase Ill and the township will have a 10-year interest free loan
to pay for their portion of the project. The next project that the township will apply for
Issue Il funding is for Geiger Road. The township has 58 miles of roads that they maintain.

At 7:30 PM, with no further questions, the hearing was closed.

Lynn Kraner, Fiscal Officer

William Yates Terry Horn Doug Leith, Chairman
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